
Date: 2025-08-08
First Name: Brian
Last Name: Lee
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: El Paso
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Your Honor,
The Left works consistently to
gerrymander congressional
districts throughout America.
They will fight hard to keep
their unfairly drawn seats. We
hope our compromised elected
officials are learning not to
compromise in the future when our
position is supported by facts.
We must take this opportunity to
make our congressional districts
representative of all Texans vs.
being drawn by race or ethnicity.

The US Census undercounted mostly
Conservative states and
overcounted mostly Liberal
(Leftist) states in 2020. They
admit this: Census Bureau Today
Releases 2020 Census Undercount,
Overcount Rates by State. The
spread between liberal states
overcounts and conservative
states undercounts is quite
large. It appears several states
may own other states’
congressional seats.
Sincerely,

 




